
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 

25th April 2022 

In the Village Hall at 7pm 

Come and hear what’s been going on in 
the village. 

Short reports from all village 
organisations 

All welcome 
Refreshments provided 

If your organisation has not been invited to 
present a report please contact the Parish Clerk 

Donna Bowles on 01386 421028 

clerk@pebworthparishcouncil.co.uk 
This is also your opportunity to share any issues/concerns/ideas 

that you may have relating to your community  

A date for your diary! 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 


